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This is a bad bill from the start.  Since when do business people (landlords) not have 

the right to ask questions of their renters?  It is a basic tenet of business that you 

know who your clients are, whether they are trustworthy and whether they are in this 

country legally.  Remember that coming here illegally IS A CRIME.  Please oppose 

this bill.  Al  this regulation if landlords just worsens the pool of homes available and 

drives up the price.  This is a bad bill. 


